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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHUMARD OAK Bou 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 
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DATE: February 9,2007 

TO: Ann Cole, Chief of Records, Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative 
Services 

Rosanne Gervasi, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel FROM: 

RE: Docket Number 050862-WU -Application for staff-assisted rate case in Marion 
County by County-Wide Utility Co., Inc. 

Please place the attached correspondence in the above-referenced docket file. The 
correspondence is from Lee Ellis, President, Bahia Oaks Homeowners Association, dated 
February 4, 2007, requesting that his attached letter be presented to the Commission at the 
agenda conference. Thank you. 

RGPE 



BAHIA OAKS 
MOBILE HOMEOWNERS ASSOC., INC. 

P.O. BOX 7711693 

February 4,2007 

- OCALA, FL. 34477-1693 I _ _  

Rosanne Gervasi 
Senior Attorney 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, F1.32399-0850 

Re: DOCKET N0.050862-WU-Application for staff-assisted rate case in Marion 
County by County wide-UtiIity Go., Inc. 

Dear Ms. Gervasi: 

Enclosed is the address letter we discussed on our conversation 2/1/07. Please 
kindly present this letter during the Commission conference to be held on 2/13/07. 

I wish to extend our thanks from all of the Bahia Oaks Homeowners For all of the 
assistance that you and your colleagues have given us. 

If you have any questions you may reach me at 352-237-1454. 

Sincerely, 

Lee Ellis 
President 
Bahia Oaks Homeowners Association 



BAHIA OAKS 
MOBILE HOMEOWNERS ASSOC., INC. 

P.O. Box 7711693 
Ocala, Fl. 34477-1693 

February 4,2007 

- - ~- ~ ~ 

To: Director, Division of the Regulation 

From: Lee Ellis 
President 
Bahia Oaks Homeowners Association Inc. 

Re: Docket No. 050862-WU-Application for staff assisted rate case in Marion 
County by County-Wide Utility Co., Inc. 



Docket No. 050862-WU 
Date: February 4,2007 

~ Please @ v e t h k c a q a  ur cansideration. This affects so many pm..p!e in such a 
great way and I don't think most people truly understand the magnitude of this. 

There are  people that now have to choose if they can afford to use the basic 
necessity of water in their daily lives. It is a total travesty that some families now 
during some billing periods pay more for water than electric. 

After reviewing the P.S.C. report that parallels our complaints this case appears 
to reek of incompetence, and/or greed on the part of the County-Wide Utility Co. 

Know body denies that a business has to make a profit, but this goes way beyond 
the normal realm of decency. There are simply too many problems with this case to 
let this go unchecked. 

Please consider this case as if it was your mother or father in this community 
being affected by this action the utility is taking. 

Please also understand that we are in fact receiving no discounted insurance rates 
to offset this change and increase. This also is affecting selling these homes due to 
the exorbitant water bills. 

Please stop this travesty before it ruins people's lives! 

We await you decision. 

Lee Ellis 

Vice-president 

Scott Kiefer 

Secretarymreasurer 




